Meare and Westhay Village Hall CIO No 1200097

Minutes of meeting held 4th July 2023

Present : Paul Bradley, Hazel DeGregorio, Tim Hoskins, Rosie Lander, Teresa James

Apologies: None

The minutes of the meeting held 6th of June were agreed and signed.

Finance : Banks ongoing due to them not accepting Muddy Lane as a fixed address, this has now been changed to our correspondence address, which is the secretary's house.

£38.50 was raised at the table top sale, so A.W. was paid the £33.60 owing to him for their xero contract (now cancelled) and the rest was handed to the treasurer.

A zero V.A.T. return has been filed.

Events: More advertising is needed for the jumble trail – Tim has this in hand and we have been offered a banner from the Fundraising team which we can reuse. Permission has been requested and granted from the landowner to put it up.

We will move our stall to the church rooms so we can help in there as well.

Rosie will look out a map and send to Tim for printing.

Fork'n'ale - Paul is in discussion with Dickie's pies about supply. Vegetarian option will be available. Tim to talk to possible brewerys at the Ashcott beer festival. 60 tickets max. Paul will apply for an alcohol licence for the night.

Santa Party – The hall is not available on our chosen dates so will move to Sunday Dec 10th. Rosie to see if our Santa is still available.

Suggested date 5th/6th September for an open forum for the village. We will need to have the survey ready , much simpler than the last. Tim to investigate on- line surveys. Questions such as Do you still want a hall? Do you still want it if it costs x amount? Hazel to approach C.C.S. about previous survey.

Plans: Nothing has come from Compton Dundon yet.

AOB: Proposed events for 2024 Strawberry Fair, Quiz Nights. Jumble Trail.

Next meeting 25th July 2023 7pm at Steps Farm.